
 
COLUMBUS CLUB/HOME ASSOCIATION   
Meeting Minutes  - April 12, 2022 
 
OPENING PRAYER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  
   
ROLL CALL  
President:   George Asmus P,   First VP:  Dave Kelley  P,   Second VP : Vinny Ruiz   P   
Treasurer: Don Bonato   P  ,  Recording Secretary: Dan Walker   P 
Trustees Present:   Mike Tufano,  Larry Defrancesco,  Carl Bergquist    
Alternate Trustee:   Rich Falcone   P      
Ex Officio:    GK- Joe Nelly  P       Deputy GK -  Tom Duffy  E 
Members present:  Doug Stokely , Ron Candelora 

 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING      
Approved 
 

LETTERS & COMMUNICATION      
None     
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Total Assets: 
 February 28, 2022 -   $ 64,566  March 31, 2022 -  $ 57,628 
 February,28, 2021 -   $ 23,127      March 31, 2021 -  $ 13,496 
Fifteen weeks’ Bingo profits averaged $1,161/week. They included $2,000 win made once during these weeks 
Detailed reports are available 
Treasurer’s Report Accepted 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 
Vinny Ruiz reported we need to clean grounds. 
Kitchen stoves are under repair. 
Repair of a portion of roof has been completed , costing $8,000. 
Peter Perkins is reviewing possibility of building a permanent pavilion over the outside concrete platform. Some ideas  
about its structure were discussed. It has been reviewed with Town of Guilford. 
RENTALS 
Vinny Ruiz reviewed a rental payment dispute that took place with a customer. He recommended using  receipt 
paperwork. Don Bonato reported we currently have a receipt book which has been used in some transactions. 
Ron Candelora reviewed a list of questions in order to clarify procedures for rental of hall. 
He presented an order form which he designed to itemize details of materials to be provided during rentals. 
Motion carried to approve the form. 
Ron has found some doors not completely  locked.  Vinny  will check door locks  to see they work correctly. 
BINGO 
Carl Berquist reported good results and ongoing dedication of some Knights to help every week. 
Mike Tufano reported costs of foods and serving supplies continue to rise, but enough dinners are being sold now to 
cover current costs.  It will continue to be reviewed.   
CARNIVAL 
Food menu was discussed.  Mike Tufano recommended very few menu changes. Overall carnival sales are likely to be 
less than last year, which was increased due to less impact of COVID.  Overall higher costs to attend will impact it too. 
Including a Cannoli truck was discussed.  Agreed its potential profits would not justify including it. 
 

MEETING ADJOURNED   
 
Recording Secretary - Dan Walker 


